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Comments: I want to express my support for the Dry Riverside Project that is planned for the Flathead NF. This is

an area that I recreate in and I fully support the thinning, fuels reduction, planting and habitat enhancement work

outlined in the EA. I think that it is important to have a working forest that provides for recreation opportunities

and big game habitat, as well as jobs and forest products for the community. Thank you for the good work. 


